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September 15, 2019 
 
 
PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE ANNOUNCEMENT  
   
Due to reduced demand, Marathon Special Products is eliminating the 410 GP Double Row Series and 411 GP 
Single Row Series Terminal Blocks from our product offering effective March 1, 2020. Any orders on this part 
must be received by January 1, 2020. 
 

410 GP Series (Double Row) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

411 GP Series (Single Row) 

 

 

 

 

Marathon Special Products’ best functional replacement for the 410 GP series is our 670A RZ series, and for 
the 411 GP series our closest product is the 599 GP series. 

670A RZ Series: https://www.marathonsp.com/670a-rz-double-row-terminal-blocks.php 
599 GP Series: https://www.marathonsp.com/599-799-gp-single-row-terminal-blocks.php 
 
Feel free to email or reach out to me with any questions or concerns you may have in regards to this change. 

Thank You, 
 
Zachary Yeckley 
Technical Marketing Specialist, Marathon Special Products  
Zach.yeckley@regalbeloit.com 
Office: 419-373-4213 
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